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January Meeting-January 21st
As you know, we will not be able to have an in-person meeting this January.  So, we are planning to hold our first virtual meeting on Zoom on January 21st 6:30 to  8 pm.  Kathy will be our “Host” for the meeting.  You will receive an email from Kathy a couple days before the meeting.  It will contain the “Zoom link” so you can join the meeting.  (The link will launch the software you need.  That is all you have to do – just “Click Join the Meeting” not before 6:25 pm.)  If you have a video camera & microphone on your computer or cell-phone we will be able to see & hear you.  
We invite you to enjoy your favorite adult beverage during the meeting so we can toast the New Year.  Cheryl will call on each of you, one at a time so you can tell us what you are doing to keep sane.
Business Meeting February 4th:  
TBD.  It will probably be a Zoom meeting unless the Governor allows us to meet in a restaurant.

Annual High School Essay Contest
Kathy and the teachers have met to kick-off our annual Essay Contest.  This year the topic is: “How has the virtual world changed your vision of the future”. 

Special Olympic Bowling February -April:
TBD. We are waiting for notification from the Plymouth Stars as to whether they will bowl this year.  
Focus Hope Food Box Build-April:

We will build food boxes in April either April 17th or 24th.  Gary will confirm the date & he will send out an email. 
      Camp Civitan June 10th-13th: 
While it is unclear at this time whether we will be able to hold Camp this year, we have reserved June 10-13. Claudia Truax-Krueger & Cheryl will make the final determination by March.
REPORTS
Dixboro Report:
Thanks to everyone who took the time to shop in November.  

Christmas Projects:

Thanks to everyone who rang bells for Salvation Army. Our community really needs the funds.  

In late December, we received a donation request from the Salvation Army because they were not able to meet their goals for the Red Kettle Campaign.  They had difficulty in recruiting enough volunteers to staff their red kettle locations during the Christmas season due to virus fears.
To support the programs provided by the Salvation Army, our Club made a $2,000 donation.

Operation Good Cheer
Operation Good Cheer celebrated their 50th anniversary this year.  Our Club has participated in the gift giving for 35 years.  This year, we were able to provide Christmas gifts to 120 children in foster care.  It felt wonderful to know we provided happiness on Christmas morning.  Thanks to all the members who helped load the truck on December 4th.

Cooke School
Our 2 adopted families at Cooke School received food donated by members and gift cards for Thanksgiving & Christmas. In addition, they received Christmas gifts. Thanks to Jacquie & Maggie for coordinating, shopping & delivering them to the school for us.

A special thanks to Carol Swan & her friends who generously donated money & food for our families. 
Anastasia & Katie’s Coffee Shop:
During this COVID crisis, the coffee shop has struggled to keep their employees with developmental disabilities employed.  A new online ordering program, plexiglass partitions, outdoor seating & an air purifier have been added this past year. In December, your officers decided to make a Club donation of $1,000 to help the Coffee Shop stay open.  
This amazing Coffee Shop is located at 19215 Merriman Rd. in Livonia just north of 7 Mile.  Order your coffee, tea, hot chocolate, muffins, bagels, light breakfast or lunch sandwiches & soups online to support them.  
Birthdays- January/February
Cheryl Van Vliet 1/5
Kris 1/10

Happy Westmeier 1/25     Maureen Posler 1/27

Theresa Furget-2/20        Carol Swan-2/21

